LEGAL NOTICE

“The Zoning Hearing Board of the Borough of Columbia will meet on Wednesday,
September 30, 2020 at 7:00 P.M., in the Municipal Building at 308 Locust Street,
Columbia, PA, to consider the following application(s):

High Impact Realty LLC is requesting an appeal of the determination of the Zoning
Officer for the property located at 313 Walnut Street to convert the first floor to
residential and commercial, which is not an allowable use in the Downtown Commercial
(DC) zoned district.

Samuel & Cynthia Bigler are requesting a special exception and dimensional variances
for the property located at 175 Pleasant Ave., in the High Density Residential (HDR)
zoned district for the conversion of a non-residential building into a single-family
dwelling.

If you are a person with a disability wishing to attend this meeting and require an
accommodation to participate in the meeting, please contact the Columbia Borough
Office at 684-2467 to discuss how the Borough may accommodate your needs.

Karen Zaporozec, Interim Zoning Officer”



